
Stu Shacter - Board Chairman 

Stu & his wife have been cabin owners on Mt Lemmon since 1999. They lost their cabin in the 
Aspen Fire & finished rebuilding at the end of 2005. Since they they are on the mountain most 

weekends enjoying all that the mountain has to offer. Stu is a retired electrical engineer and 
enjoys hiking, woodworking and music. He was first elected to the MLDWID board in November 

2020 and is the current chairman of the board  

Diana K. Osborne - Board Member 

Diana’s great grandfather Childs brought his family to Mount Lemmon in the late 1800’s to pass 
cool summers. Diana now lives full-time in Summerhaven. A professional architect, she adds a 

deep love for the mountain to her architecture background to better preserve the mountain with 
a focus on history, fire, and water. Diana’s primary focus on the Board is now water 

conservation. She plans to support and enable increased capacity through conservation and 
storage for future generations. Diana is honored to serve on the MLDWID board. 

Rick Burrows - Board Member 

Rick is a native Tucsonan. He is a graduate of Sahuaro High School and the University of 
Arizona. He is a registered Professional Engineer. He spent 20 years as a consultant to water 
utilities and over 20 years in engineering and operations at electric utilities. He is retired and 

enjoys golf and reading. 

John Mulay - Board Member 

Jon has been a water board member since the 1980’s. He has seen great progress over the 
years. Jon’s experienced several big changes from when it became a Water District from a 

Water Co-Op. He thanks the employees & board members for their hard work. 

Pat Klein - Board Member 

Pat Klein has loved the mountain since childhood. Pat & her husband Fred purchased their land 
as a 25th anniversary present. They completed construction in 2006 and enjoy being part of the 
community. Pat has served two terms on the Mt Lemmon Water Board, water is finite & should 

be treasured 

Leanne Mack - Clerk of The Board & Webmaster 

Leanne’s family became apart of the Summerhaven community in 1997. The Mack’s became 
part of the business community quickly afterwards. From Leanne running the US Mail up & 

down to her helping reopen the General Store in 2000 & again after the Aspen Fire in 2004. Her 
love for the mountain/community has kept her here & she’s enjoying working with the water 

department.   


